
 
 

 

 
 

“Challenges are gifts that force us to search for a new center of gravity. Don’t fight them. 

Just find a new way to stand.” 

 

Hearty welcome to all our new kids! 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 

With great pleasure I would like to welcome everyone back for another great year at DPS HRIT 

CAMPUS. It’s indeed a pleasure to have you back in the classrooms and corridors, full of energy 

and enthusiasm for learning . We aim to help each child feel welcomed, connected and to grow in 

his or her academic abilities.  

I am excitedly looking forward to meet the new members of our family, both parents and 

students, and to let them know that we are all here to support your child in transitioning to our 

amazing school world of learning. 

Our Teachers and school community are all committed to providing the best educational 

experience possible for your ward here at DPS HRIT CAMPUS.  

DPS HRIT Campus is committed to provide a vibrant, comfortable, conducive, and secure haven 

with a promising learning environment that has been designed keeping in mind the diverse 

learning needs of the students. It encompasses the best teaching and learning pedagogies which 

benefit the teachers and the students. Learning from the real world is emphasized upon and 

students are given a host of opportunities to have actual hands-on experience to understand 

different processes, concepts and functions through a syllabus that is thematically designed to 

build strong concepts, moving from local context to global. 

The school app to be updated to gain access to the lesson plans, events calendar, time table and 

so forth, on ERP.  

Ios: https://apps.apple.com/in/app/dps-hrit/id1233568588  

Android : https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.coolgedu.dps  

In case you have a query, you can drop a message or post a query on the ERP or an email on 

dpshritcampus@gmail.com.  

We ensure that their creative work gets shared with us through their class teachers. We will be 

happy to share them on our Facebook, Instagram and website: 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/336490626464203/.  

Instagram page: https://www.instagram.com/dpshritcampus?igsh=cmVqdG1nNDhlZXgz  

Website: www.dpshrit.edu.in  

 

Looking forward for positive and fun experiences. Anticipating whole hearted support and 

cooperation from the end of the parents to make this a fruitful journey. 
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We would also like to inform you that the ‘Books’ and  ‘Uniform’ for your ward can be purchased 

as per schedule mentioned below: 

Book Vendor’s  Contact No. 9818231023 /9891231023 

Uniform Vendor’s Contact No. 8506030900 

  

DATE CLASS TIME 

23rd March 2024 Nur-II 8:30 am to 3:30 pm 

26th  & 27th March 2024 III-V 8:30 am to 3:30 pm 

28th  & 29th March 2024 VI-VIII 8:30 am to 3:30 pm 

30th  & 31st March 2024 IX-XII 8:30 am to 3:30 pm 

 

Kindly note that the New Session (2024-2025) for classes Nursery to X & XII will 

commence from Wednesday, 3rd April 2024 and for class XI will commence from Monday, 

08th April 2024. 

Hoping to meet everyone in person soon. 

Blessings and best wishes! 

 

 

 

Nandini Shekhar  

Principal 

 


